
From: Gatti, Belinda 
Sent: 7/3/2014 10:13:54 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: Cadenasso, Eugene (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Your Request 

Sorry John, one more followup. 

Could you also provide PG&E's proposed revenue requirement for 2015 that would include the 2014 
proposed PD GRC increases and PG&E's requested increase from the GT&S proposal? 

Thanks! -Belinda 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2014 2:14 PM 
To: Gatti, Belinda 
Cc: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Subject: Your request 

Hi Belinda 

Here is the info that you requested. Let me know if you have any follow up questions. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0440592 
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